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REHABILITATION OF ADMINSTRATION BUILDING, PHASE 1 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE PRE-BID CONFERENCE 
 
 

 
 In view of the Memorandum Circular No. 29 issued by Malacañang and per advised by the University 

President, classes and work today, October 17, 2017, is hereby suspended due to the continuing transport 
strike coupled with possible inclement weather. 

 
 Corollary to this, the Bids and Awards Commitee announces that the Prebid Conference for the 

Rehabilitation of Adminstration Building – Phase I today is again postponed and rescheduled tomorrow 
Wednesday, October 18, 2017 @ 1:30 pm. 

 
 For the information and guidance of all concerned. Thank You. 

 
 
 

         (Sgd.) VALERIO B. CABALO, Ph.D 
           BAC Chairman   
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